
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 3rd May 2024 

More overleaf 

Monday 13th May - SATs week 
Friday 17th May - Food Fun Chef Year 5/6 
Monday 20th May - Reception Farm Trip 
Wednesday 22nd May - 24th May - Conway Year 6 Residential 
Friday 24th May - School closed at 3.15pm for half term 
Friday 24th May - Non uniform day - details to follow 
Monday 3rd June - Inset Day 
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens after half term 
Friday 7th June - Class Photographs 
Monday 10th June - Sports Day - Weather permitting and details to follow 
Wednesday 12th June - New Reception Intake Evening 
Wednesday 19th June - SAS Dance Finals in Oxford 
Wednesday 3rd July - Open evening 4 -7pm 
Thursday 11th July - Year 6 Leavers service at Cathedral (children only) 
Monday 15th July - Year 6 Leavers Production 1.45pm & 5.30pm 
Monday 15th July - School run clubs has now finished 
Thursday 18th July - Year 6 Leavers evening 5pm to 9pm 
Monday 22nd July - Year 6 Leavers Service in School - parents welcome 
Tuesday 23rd July - School closes for end of summer term 
 

Open Evening 
 

Our annual Open Evening is on Wednesday 3rd July from 4pm - 7pm. 
 
This is your chance to come and meet your child’s new teacher, visit their current teacher and have a look 
around school to see what we’ve been doing. 

Uniform orders 
 

If anyone would like to place an order for School uniform in readiness for the new academic year please 
do so by Friday 14th June. Orders after this date will not be guaranteed to arrive by the end of term. 

 
Order forms are available from the school office or on our website, please send payment with order 

forms. Alternatively items can be selected and paid for via Tucasi our online payment system.  
 

Reminder 
As the weather is finally improving can you please make sure you send in a sun hat and water bottles and 
apply sun cream before they come to school. 
Also school shoes should be worn to school not trainers. 



 
 

ELLESMERE PORT + CHILD'S NAME & AGE + GROUP NUMBER 
(1,2or3) 
and receive confirmation by text 

07856 315 637 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New Reception Intake Evening 
 
Our New Reception Intake Evening is on Wednesday 14th June from 5pm. 
 
This is a chance for our new reception children starting in September to come and meet their child’s   
teacher and order uniform ready for September. 
 
This will also be an opportunity to see our current Reception children showcase what they have been    
learning this year. 

Clubs 
School Clubs has now started. Can I please remind parents that there is an expectation for  your child to 
attend every week once they have committed to the club.  
Thank you for everyone who has paid for their children’s club. If you haven’t paid yet this must be done 
online today or send in the payment to the school office at the end of today. 


